
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee, 
 
As a senior citizen, I am appalled that our democracy is being destroyed by political interests and big 
money. We desperately need Senator Marty’s SF567 to help maintain a healthy democracy. Please help 
keep Minnesota a healthy safe place to live and work. 
 
Karen Jones 
Saint Paul 
 
 
 


